
creating & fostering education & life-long learning opportunities for GFW students

September 13, 2006

To: GFW Employees 
From: The Thunderbird Foundation Board of Directors
Re: Payroll Deduction Authorization 

The Thunderbird Foundation was established in 1999 to create and support educational 
programs and life-long learning opportunities for students.  The Foundation supports academic 
achievement in the GFW School District and communities.

GFW employees may contribute to the Thunderbird Foundation automatically through a payroll 
deduction each pay period. Donations can be designated to a specific program or be 
undesignated.

The payroll deduction method is a convenient way for each employee to contribute to the 
Foundation.  Contributions are tax deductible.

Please fill out the enrollment form below and return it to the business office. Implementation of this 
deduction would take place approximately 4 weeks after enrollment.

GFW Thunderbird Foundation
Employee Payroll Deduction 

NAM E________________________________ SS #_______               __________ 

HOME ADDRESS______________________________________            ________

AMOUNT OF DEDUCTION (Per Pay Period)  $1  $2   $5   $10    Other                     
(Example: If you authorize a $5 deduction per pay period and you get paid 24 times in a one 
year period you will be contributing $120 annually.)

PROGRAM TO CREDIT YOUR DONATION TO:                                                                   
(Examples: No designation, Athletic Department, Music Department, Playground Equipment, 
Technology)

SIGNATURE________________________________ DATE_____        ______

return this form to the business office


